
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
September 23, 2024

Reservoir Upgrades Project to Begin
As part of its Capital Improvement Project Renewal Program, Mesa
Water District (Mesa Water®) is making upgrades to the reservoir and
yard at its headquarters at 1965 Placentia Avenue in Costa Mesa.

Starting the week of September 30, 2024, the Reservoir Upgrades
Project will demolish and replace the buildings and facilities on the west
and north sides of the yard. In Fall 2025, the project will replace pumps
and motors in the reservoir pump house. The project is expected to be
completed by Spring 2026.

Project Activities
 All activities will take place within the Mesa Water site
 Demolition of existing structures
 Excavation and backfill work
 Construction of a new reservoir management facility
 Deliveries of materials and use of construction equipment

Potential Impacts
 Some noise, dust and vibration during work activities

Traffic Management & Access
 Through-traffic will be maintained at all times
 Driveway access, trash and delivery services will not be affected

There will be no disruption in water service to customers during
construction.

Mesa Water District headquarters

Project Timeline
September 30, 2024 – Spring 2026

Construction Hours
Monday – Friday, except holidays
8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Location
Mesa Water District
1965 Placentia Avenue
Costa Mesa

Questions?
Thank you for your patience and
understanding while we complete
this project. For questions, contact
Mesa Water District at:

ConstructionInfo@MesaWater.org
(949) 354-4278
MesaWater.org

Follow Us @MesaWater

http://www.mesawater.org/

